## PUTNAM PUBLIC SCHOOLS



126 Church Street Putnam, CT 06260-1890

Phone: 860-963-6900 • Fax: 860-963-6903

www.putnam.k12.ct.us

William J. Hull Superintendent of Schools

Nancy T. Cole **Business Administrator** 

Kristine B. Drew Director of Special Education

> Donna M. Maynard Curriculum Director

SUBJECT:

December 18, 2014

December 2014 Holiday Asbestos Abatement Project

Putnam High School, 152 Woodstock Avenue, Putnam, CT

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As you are aware, Putnam High School will be undergoing significant building renovations through the next several years. The second phase of asbestos abatement work will be taking place in Putnam High School this December 2014 Holiday between December 23, 2014 (after school gets out at 1:30 pm) and January 4, 2015.

The December 2014 Holiday asbestos abatement in the school consists of the removal of vinyl floor tile. flooring mastic, and vinyl base in the Business, Math & Science Rooms 34-47.

Student activity at the school during the abatement process will consist of a basketball tournament in the Gym.

The school will be partitioned-off to prevent unauthorized student entry into the wing of the school undergoing asbestos abatement. A full time environmental consultant will be monitoring the abatement work to ensure compliance with the contract specifications and State Department of Health codes and standards.

Anticipated Project Start Date: December 23, 2014 at 2:00 pm

Anticipated Completion Date: January 4, 2015

State of Connecticut Department of Public Health Division of Environmental Health 410 Capitol Avenue, MS #51AIR P.O. Box 340308 Hartford, CT 06134-0308

Asbestos Consultant: **EnviroMed Services** 470 Murdock Avenue Meriden, CT 06450 (203) 238-4846

Contractor: NASDI, LLC 1365 Main Street Waltham, MA 02451 (781) 250-6600

If there are any questions or concerns, please contact Joseph Ptaszynski (Principal) or Jacqueline Vetrovec (Assistant Principal) at (860) 963-6905. We appreciate your flexibility and understanding as we continue work on our high school renovation project.

Respectfully,

(860) 509-7367

William J. Hull.

Superintendent of Schools